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Good afternoon,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this document.  It is well researched and written.

I want to express my support for the Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel’s “Strategic
Vision” (last edited April 2023), especially those recommendations listed under “Diablo Canyon Lands.”

I am also curious if the Diablo Canyon lands would be suitable habitat for the future
introduction/reintroduction of the California Condor.  Can you look into that possibility and report on
that in the final EIR?

Thank you, once again.

Sincerely Yours,

Robert Pavlik
San Luis Obispo

Sent from my iPad


